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Response to Media Speculation 

Slater & Gordon Limited (“Slater & Gordon” or “the Company”)(ASX: SGH) announced today, in 
response to media speculation about merger discussions between Slater & Gordon and Shine Corporate 
Limited, that no such discussions are occurring and that no such transaction is under consideration.  

The Company’s focus continues to be on enhancing the operational performance of the Firm’s core services, 
to help Australians access justice. 
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Contact: 
 
Kate Van Poelgeest – National Media and Communications Manager 
 
(07) 3331 9720 or kate.vanpoelgeest@slatergordon.com.au 
 
 
 


